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1st April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well as we continue to work together to support your child, 

in their learning, during this difficult time.    
  
I write to update you on where we are at in terms of our Parent/Carer evenings.  In line with government 

guidelines, in terms of infection control measures, as intimated in my previous correspondence, we will be 

holding our Parent/Carer evenings virtually using our web-based Parent Booking system.  This is the same 

system that we used for our Parent/Carer evening in the autumn term.   
  
Our Parent/Carer evenings will run as follows:  
  

 S1, S2, S3 and S6              Wednesday 12th and Tuesday 18th May 2021  

  

 S4 and S5                           Thursday 13th and Wednesday 19th May 2021  

  
  
Appointments will be available for you to book between 4.00pm and 6.30pm each evening.  Mr McLean 

will be in touch with you after the Easter holiday to provide further details on this.  In the meantime if you 

have any questions or concerns, please just let me know.  
                                                   
I wish you and your family a happy and safe Easter break.  
   
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Louise Queen 
Depute Head Teacher 
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